
Announcement of the Ukrainian Pancreatic Club’s recommendations 

Recommendations of the Ukrainian Pancreatic Club for diagnostics and 

treatment of exocrine pancreatic insufficiency and relief of abdominal pain in chronic 

pancreatitis are planned to be published in the supplement of the third issue of our 

journal for the current year.  

Of course, a lot of foreign recommendations have been published on these 

issues. However, in Ukraine, as in any other country, there are certain features 

associated with organizational issues, etiology and pathogenesis of certain pancreatic 

diseases, as well as with diagnostic and therapeutic opportunities. In drawing up these 

guidelines, the authors not only relied on the international statements, but also took 

into consideration the peculiarities of our country.  

We consider publication of these recommendations necessary for the 

practitioners. We hope that they will help improve the quality of medical care upon 

pancreatic pathology. In order to reflect the various points of view in the 

recommendations, physicians, gastroenterologists, a surgeon, a nutritionist 

participated in their making-up. All of them are members of the Ukrainian and 

European Pancreatic Clubs, International Association of Pancreatology, i.e. being 

familiar with the latest developments in medical science.  

Our club is working to help both physicians and patients. These 

recommendations are considered to be one more step on this way. 

 


